
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be continuing our ‘Big Writing Adventure’ by further analysing 

the features of an incident report before planning and writing our own incident 

report. We will also look at the effect passive and active voice has on a piece of 

writing. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be solving calculations using simple formulae and solving 
problems involving scale, proportion and ratio. 

 

In Science, we are participating in a debate about the impacts of deforestation and 
looking at the causes of acid rain. 

 

In IPC, the children will be investigating the impact of using fossil fuels has on the 

environment and choosing ways to present their findings.  
 

In ICT, we will be continuing with our ‘Lego Challenge’ by uploading photos of our 

creations onto the Global Campus Website before explaining and evaluating our 
designs.   

 

In PSHE, we will continue to look at and discuss the feelings we have when we 

experience loss in our lives. We will focus on the stages of grief and develop 

strategies to manage each stage.     

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Parts for the upcoming production have been given. Please help support 

your child in learning their lines. 

 School is closed on Sunday 13 May for our holiday.  

 Our Ramadan hours will start next week. Please refer to the information 

sent out for times of the day. 

 

 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (10 – 14 May 2018) 



Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 
 


